Carleo, Katie

From: Donald Smith <donald.smith@asd20.org>
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 8:14 AM

To: Carleo, Katie

Subject: Cordera Filing No. 4 Subdivision PLat
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed
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The Poaalk of Excadlence

Dr. Mark Hatchell, Superintendent of Schools

Education and Administration Center

1110 Chapel Hills Drive, Colorado Springs, CO 80920-3923 Phone: 719-234-1200
Website: www.d20.co.edu Fax: 719-234-1299

August 8, 2016

Katie Carleo
Development Services
City of Colorado Springs

RE: CPC MP 07-00061-A4MN16
Briargate Master Plan Amendment
CPC PUZ 16-00102
Zone Change
CPC PUP 16-00103
Cordera 4 and 5 Concept Plan
CPC PUD 16-00104
Cordera 4 Development Plan
AR FP 16-00498
Cordera Filing No. 4 Subdivision Plat

Dear Ms. Carleo,

Academy School District is in receipt of the files referenced above for approval of

a Briargate Master Plan Amendment, a Zone Change, the Cordera 4 and 5 Concept
Plan, the Cordera 4 Development Plan and the final Cordera Filing No. 4 Subdivision
Plat

The district has previously requested land dedication in lieu of fees for all residential
development in Cordera.

If you need additional information, please contact me.
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